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Declaring certain real property surplus to the City’s needs

Requesting authorization for the Director 
of General Services to offer the northeast 
portion of Hodge Park for sale:

 Site to be transferred to the NKC school district 
for the purpose of building a new school due to 
population growth

 A special election ballot held on November 5, 
2019 to remove from the Park system

 Ordinance 190376 - Board of Parks and 
Recreation Commissioners determined to 
remove a 36 acre track for another public use in 
Hodge Park
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QUESTIONS?
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